
We are excited to announce a new reward program to honor our
dedicated employees. Those who achieve the milestone of 100 hours
of service will be rewarded with a luxurious, high-quality fleece
jacket!
This is our way of saying a heartfelt thank you for your hard work and
unwavering commitment. These premium jackets are not only a
symbol of comfort and warmth but also a token of our deep
appreciation. 
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A heartfelt THANK YOU to all our amazing guests and the
incredible BFS Healthcare staff and their families for making
Family Day an outstanding success! Your presence, enthusiasm,
and energy truly made this event unforgettable. Every bite was
a treat, with our culinary offerings satisfying every palate. It was
wonderful to see everyone enjoying the diverse and delectable
dishes. Laughter and joy filled the air with our fun games,
bringing out the competitive spirit in both young and old.
Whether it was a friendly match or a challenging game, the fun
was endless. It was heartwarming to witness families spending
quality time together, creating new memories and cherishing old
ones. The bond of family was truly celebrated. 

We hope you had as much fun as we did! 🌟  Your smiles,
laughter, and shared moments were the highlight of the day. We
can't wait to see you all again next year for an even more
spectacular celebration! Thank you once again for making
Family Day such a wonderful and joyous occasion. Until next
year, keep the spirit of togetherness alive! 🎈  See you at next
year's Family Day Extravaganza! 🎈
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We are delighted to share a glowing compliment from Bush House,
Antrim Area Hospital, regarding one of our esteemed staff
members, SN Paolo Merlone. His conduct was described as highly
professional, with an exceptional ability to go above and beyond in
his duties. Paolo's seamless teamwork and coordination were
likened to clockwork, showcasing his ability to handle multiple
tasks efficiently. The client observed Paolo expertly managing his
responsibilities, including coordinating with arriving ambulances
and other department staff, all while providing exemplary care to
his patients.
At BFS Healthcare, we pride ourselves on hiring and nurturing top-
tier talent, ensuring that our staff members are not only skilled but
also dedicated to the highest standards of patient care. Paolo’s
exemplary performance reflects our commitment to excellence
and our mission to support healthcare facilities with reliable,
proficient, and compassionate professionals. This commendation
from Antrim Area Hospital underscores our role as a leading
agency in the healthcare sector.
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We are thrilled to announce finally the launching of the BFS
Healthcare App in August 2024, a transformative tool designed to
elevate staff efficiency and organizational effectiveness within
our healthcare setting. This innovative app is set to revolutionize
the way our team manages their schedules, tracks their time, and
enhances their professional growth.
The BFS Healthcare App is designed to enhance your work
experience by boosting staff satisfaction and performance. By
integrating these key functionalities into a single, user-friendly
platform, we aim to support our mission of achieving excellence
in healthcare delivery. 
We look forward to launching the BFS Healthcare App and are
excited to see the positive impact it will have on our team’s
efficiency and satisfaction.
Stay tuned for more updates and get ready to experience a new
level of convenience and productivity!

BFS HEALTHCARE APPBFS HEALTHCARE APP
By: Ms. Emily AmbatBy: Ms. Emily Ambat



By: Mr. Rosendo SorianoBy: Mr. Rosendo Soriano

www.bfshealthcare.co.ukwww.bfshealthcare.co.uk

On July 17, 2024, BFS Healthcare hosted an essential
training session focused on Basic Life Support (BLS) and
Manual Handling techniques. The comprehensive program
aimed to enhance the skills and knowledge of our healthcare
professionals in these critical areas. Participants engaged in
hands-on practice and scenario-based learning, ensuring
they are well-prepared to respond effectively in emergency
situations and perform safe patient handling. This training
underscores BFS Healthcare's commitment to maintaining
high standards of care and ensuring the safety of both
patients and staff.

We want to extend a heartfelt THANK YOU to all our amazing guests, the incredible BFS Healthcare staff, and their
families for making Family Day an outstanding success! Your presence, enthusiasm, and energy truly made this event
unforgettable. From the moment the festivities began, every bite was a treat as our culinary offerings satisfied every
palate. It was wonderful to see everyone enjoying the diverse and delectable dishes we had on offer. The laughter and
joy that filled the air with our fun games brought out the competitive spirit in both young and old, making the day
even more special. Whether it was a friendly match or a challenging game, the fun was endless. It was truly
heartwarming to witness families spending quality time together, creating new memories, and cherishing old ones. We
are also excited to share that BFS Healthcare is proudly supporting the Barrio Fiesta last June 30, 2024 and the
Belfast Half Marathon this coming September 22, 2024. Your continued support and involvement in these community
events reflect the spirit of togetherness we cherish. 
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BFS Healthcare and the Filipino community celebrated Filipino
Independence Day with a vibrant Barrio Fiesta. This lively
cultural event featured live music from Filipino artists, and an
array of authentic Filipino dishes from numerous food stalls.
Cooking demonstrations by local chefs showcased traditional
recipes, while market stalls run by local entrepreneurs displayed
handmade crafts, traditional clothing, and other unique items.
The Barrio Fiesta strengthened community ties, supported local
businesses, and celebrated Filipino culture, fostering a sense of
unity and pride among attendees.
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BFS Healthcare is excited to support the Belfast City Half Marathon
on September 22, 2024. This fun run promotes fitness and community
spirit, encouraging everyone to participate. Join us for a day of health
and unity as we run through the scenic routes of Belfast. Let's get
active and enjoy this fantastic event together!
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